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The Greater Huntsville Section kicked-off its celebration of 2018 Engineers Week (E 

Week) with a social on February 18 at Bar Louie in Huntsville.  The event kicked off the 

section’s slate of activities to commemorate E Week that culminated with the annual DiscoverE 

banquet later in the week.  Before jumping into the week’s schedule, section members arranged 

to meet for some socializing and camaraderie to celebrate our profession and our industry. 

Eleven members and guests 

of the Greater Huntsville Section 

met at Bar Louie on Sunday 

evening to raise a toast to the 

engineering profession and the 

AIAA.  

Section member Michael 

Dunning donated a Meccano Flight 

Adventure Model Set 10 Model Set 

for a door prize.  Tammy Statham 

won the prize by correctly 

answering an unusual but relevant 

math problem   

The evening was an enjoyable and a fitting way to kick-off the section’s commemoration 

of E Week 2018. 


